
 
 
 

 
October 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 
Y9 Progress and Parents’ Evenings 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank you for your continued support in ensuring you support your child to uphold our core 
values of resilience, integrity and courtesy and to ensure our school is a place where everyone feels welcome and 
everyone succeeds.  
 
Progress Update 
 
In Year 9, students are assessed in all subjects in cycle 2 (February 2023) as well as at the end of the Academic year 
in Cycle 3. For cycle 1, you will receive a report on attitude to learning and homework, along with attendance and 
behaviour information.  
 
To support your child, please encourage them to revise at home: quizzing, flashcards and mind maps using their 
100% sheets or using online resources (such as Sparx and Educake) to support.   
 
We will use the data from the assessments to target intervention and ensure students are in the right groups to 
support their progress.  
 
Year 9 Progress and Information Evenings 
 
We have scheduled a parents’ evening for Y9 on Thursday 5 January. This will be an opportunity to get information 
about the Y9 residential and how students can prepare for their cycle 2 assessments.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Lydia Gayle  
Assistant Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


